
The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce some very exciting news about the 
Flu Vaccination Program being offered by Electrical Insurance Trustees (EIT) this fall 
for all covered Participants and their families.  

EIT has partnered with CVS Caremark to make it as easy and convenient  as possible for 
you and your family to get your flu shots at no cost to you. Just visit any network 
pharmacy now through April 30, 2017 and be on your way to a happier and healthier winter.

Simply, 

To find a location near you, contact CVS Caremark's customer service at 1-800-566-5693 or 
access your CVS Caremark online account at www.caremark.com.

Visit a participating pharmacy near you 
to get your flu shot today! 

*Vaccines available when immunizing pharmacist is on duty, while supplies last. Age restrictions apply 
Your privacy is important to us. Our employees are trained regarding the appropriate way to handle your private health information.

 choose from more than 68,000 convenient pharmacy locations*

 call ahead for availability and to make an appointment (if needed)

 bring your prescription card and valid photo ID

It's FREE and CONVENIENT!

http://www.caremark.com/



